
NEWSLETTER

DEAR CUSTOMERS

We have now passed the shortest day of the year and are on our way to
Spring and Summer! Thank you for your continued support, and
congratulations on attending lessons to maintain and reinforce the skills
your children have learnt over the past few months throughout winter. We
will continue to build on those skills this month, all of which will help make
them safer around water, and SUPER SWIMMERS coming into the warmer
weather! As Dory says - Just Keep Swimming!

LOVE TO SWIM, SWIM FOR SAFETY, SWIM FOR LIFE
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July School Holiday Special

Where's superpaddles?
Is your child a SUPER SWIMMER? Enter our Spot SUPER
PADDLES competition!  
Simply find a picture of Super Paddles in either centre, take a
picture of your Super Swimmer with Super Paddles and
upload to the competition post on our Facebook page  
(pinned to top), tagging a friend, for your chance to WIN!  
Extra points for being rugged up warm & cosy before and
after lessons! 2 x 1 months free swimming lessons up for
grabs! T's & C's on website. 

july school holiday fun
Come join us for some fun on Wednesday 17th July,  
9.30am -12.30! Giant whale inflatable, Indoor Heated  
Pool, Pool Toys & Lifeguards on duty for additional supervision. $7 pp,  
or $20 for family of 4, $3.50 per extra child - AND THIS SPECIAL FAMILY
SWIM PRICE applies at both centres for the duration of the  school
holidays! Come swim with us in our indoor heated pools! 

Want something fun and healthy for the kids to do
in the school holidays? Accelerate your child’s
learning with a 1 week intensive swimming
program at NAC in the next school holidays! Runs
from July 8th – 12th! Just $50 for 5 lessons!  
Classes are available for our Squids, Platypus,
Stingrays and Dolphins classes. Sharks may attend
the Dolphins class. Give your child’s swimming
skills a boost through a weeks intensive training.
Enquire at reception today!



DIRECT DEBIT

LIKE us on Facebook &  
Instagram & Download our App 

Nepean Swim 

Thank you to all customers who have returned
their Direct Debit form to date! In order to

continue to streamline our payment processes
we now need any outstanding Direct Debit

forms returned to reception by 31st August.
Remember, once you have handed your form in,

if you prefer to avoid paying by Direct Debit
simply pay at reception by the end of previous
month to avoid the direct debit going through

(ie pay August fees in advance in the final week
of July!) The changeover to direct debit will help

streamline the check in process and improve
congestion at reception. Love to Swim, Swim for

Safety, Swim for Life! 
   

Have you used your Active Kids Voucher yet?   
Simply download from Service NSW & bring to reception

at either Nepean Aquatic Centre or Eva Bory’s Swim
School when paying July lesson fees! Please remember to

give us your child’s DOB when supplying the voucher.  
REMEMBER: this year a second voucher will be available

to download from July 1st - use for August fees! 

Active Kids VOUCHER!

July Fee Increase

Looking for a fun family activity this school
holidays? Come and swim in our heated pools at

both Nepean Aquatic Centre and Eva Bory's Swim
School during public swimming times for the

special family swim price of $20 for family of 4,
$3.50 per extra child. You can do laps or just play,

then have a hot shower and go home for some
cosy indoor time after wearing the kids out and
getting some exercise, without having to spend
time outside in the cold !  Children 12 & under

must be accompanied by an adult at all times. Non
swimmers must have ‘active supervision’ i.e. must

have a parent in the water at arm’s reach at all
times. Available 6th - 21st July.

Supervisors
Want to find out how your child is progressing, book

a makeup, or move a booking, ask a question or
collect your childs hard earned stickers? Our

supervisors are there to help our customers at NAC -
unless assisting teachers in the water if needs be  - 

so have a chat to your supervisor at your child’s  
next lesson!  Continue to see reception if you need  

to make any payments. 

Special 

family 

swim price

This year we have kept our annual fee increase
to  a minimum. The price of a standard lesson

will increase by 20 cents. This will partially
cover the recent wage increases as 

handed down by the Fair Work Commission
from 1st July. We thank our loyal customers

for  prioritising swimming lessons in your
family budget, and we in turn will continue to

be leaders in water safety education &
drowning prevention, bringing you the best

quality and highest value for money swimming
lessons available in the local area. Love to

Swim, Swim for Safety, Swim for Life! 


